
 
 

 

Date: 30th November, 2024 
 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
Scrip Code: 526731 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
Sub.: Update on Disclosure in terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing Regulations”)  
 
We refer to our letter dated 26th September, 2024, whereby we had informed that the wholly-
owned subsidiary of Bright Brothers Limited i.e. Bright Brothers LLC had entered into an 
agreement dated 26th September, 2024 with Sintex Holdings B.V. for purchase of membership 
interest in Sintex Logistics LLC. In the said letter, we had also informed that the indicative 
closing date for completing the acquisition process would be 30th November, 2024. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that the parties to the aforesaid agreement have 
mutually agreed to extend the closing date from 30th November, 2024 to 31st December, 2024. 
The other disclosures as mentioned in our aforesaid letter remain the same. As soon as the 
acquisition process is complete, we will provide an update for the same. 
 
We request you to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Bright Brothers Limited 
 
 
Sonali Pednekar 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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